
Hello, Wexford Acting Studio Students and Parents~ 
 

Welcome to the new program year! I am so excited to see you all this week in the studio. 
Some of us have seen each other over the summer at musical theater camp, and some 
have already been to a few rehearsals for Les Misérables® School Edition. September 
8th is the first day of classes, and of course, I will see Level Threes on Saturday , 
September 10th, as well. 

 

The class schedule is as follows: 
 

Level One 4:45-5:45 
 

Level Two 5:45-6:45 
 

Level Two 6:45-7:45 
 

Level Three 7:45-9:30 and Saturdays 10:00-11:30 
 

Our first class will focus on getting to know each other or reacquainting ourselves with 
each other after a long summer off. We’ll go over what are goals will be this year, and 
how we will meet those aspirations. And we will play! 

 

Remember, if you are in Les Misérables® School Edition, your participation fee is 
now due ($50). We have t-shirts on sale that will help advertise our show and get 
people buzzing about it! Send your size (S, M, L, XL, XXL) and a check to get your 
stylish show shirt. 

 

Please review your cast list and schedule to be sure you don’t miss any upcoming 
rehearsal dates. We have a stellar cast and are so excited about working on the show 
over the next 2 months. 

 

Just a few reminders regarding the studio: Please wear clothes you can move in and be 
prepared to work in bare feet or dance shoes.  Please be considerate of other classes in 
session by being quiet in the hallways and waiting areas when you are getting ready to 
enter the studio or after you exit. This is very important. Please do not leave phones or 
any valuables out in the halls or waiting area. 

 

Looking forward to see you all very soon!! 

Your Teacher~~Miss Sarah 


